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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
  12 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thursday 18th January 2024 – Celebration of MYTIME Young Carers Day 
 

 
On Thursday 18th January, we will be celebrating the incredible work the MYTIME charity do for young carers in 
the Community. 
 
On this day, we will be discussing in class, what it means to be a young carer and all the support and opportunities 
that MYTIME try to offer, to ensure every child has the opportunities they deserve. 
 
To facilitate this, we will be holding with the children a coffee morning style chat, where we will be offering the 
children a sweet treat, such as a small cake or doughnut depending on availability, where we can discuss as a 
class, what it means to be a young carer and how MYTIME can help. 
 
The following day, Friday 19th January, we are pleased to be able to welcome a member of the MYTIME charity 
into our school, who will talk further about their work during a whole school assembly, and in addition to this as 
per our previous letter, we are hoping to raise funds for the extremely worthwhile charity, with our non-uniform 
day. 
 
If your child has a special dietary requirement, please notify the school office by midday on Tuesday 16th 
January using the slip at the bottom of this letter. If we do not hear from you by this date, we will assume that 
your child is able to have the food listed above.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Mark Wilson 
Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------- 

Thursday 18th January 2024 - Celebration of MYTIME Day 
 

Please only return this form if your child has a special dietary requirement or allergies. If we do not hear 
from you by midday on Tuesday 16th January, we will assume that your child is able to have the food 

detailed in the letter. 
 

Child’s name:        Class:      
 
My child has the following dietary requirements/allergies:        
              

 

Signed:        Parent/Carer Date:                          
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